Thank you for providing your time, your talents and your heart to our mission.

Through your generosity, you are creating a world with more birthdays.



Dear Michele.

On behalf of the 2013 Relay For Life of Calabasas and the American Cancer Society, I'd like to say **THANK YOU** for your generosity of time and effort to come out to our Relay and help us make this year's event so memorable.

Michele, you are SO good at what you do! Your care and commitment was evident with every jumping jack, pom-pom shake, and kick; creating the energy and excitement to rally our 800+ Relay participants for the cause (even first thing in the morning!). Throughout the planning stage, you handled your business impeccably, keeping in constant communication with me, and continuing to offer more of your services than originally asked. You are certainly "the real deal", and I so respect and admire you and your work. Our planning committee will continue to work to make our Relay event bigger and better each year, and I do hope you will consider coming back again. It was such a joy and a blessing to meet you, and I cannot fully express the depth of my gratitude to you for all that you did for our event. It is priceless.

As we come to the end of our 2013 Relay season, I am so proud and pleased to announce that our friends, family, neighbors, co-workers, businesses – our *community* – surpassed our goal, raising almost **\$165,000** to help keep our dream alive...a world without cancer!!

Our event is more than just a fundraiser. So much of our mission is to empower all with support, information, and knowledge of services and programs provided by the American Cancer Society, along with bringing more awareness to the importance of prevention and early detection.

Again, thank you for joining us...We are one step closer because of you.

Warmest regards,

Laura Saisse 2013 & 2014 Event Chair